
March 5, 2024 

 

Addi�onal informa�on Regarding the Proposed Roadside Cleanup in April 20th. 

 

Communica�ons between Chief Dionne, Jay Twardosky, and myself that occurred 
a�er the Proposal was submited midday on Thursday, February 29th resulted in 
addi�onal safety measures being adopted. 

The DPW will be deploying an Electronic Sign at each end of Musquash Road 
about a week prior to the proposed Roadside Cleanup.  The message displayed 
will first cau�on drivers about the upcoming Roadside Cleanup on April 20th. Then 
due to the sophis�ca�on of the Electronic Signs so�ware the message will change 
for April 20th.  

The DPW will be deploying approximately 10 “Liter Crew at Work” signs along the 
sides of the road prior to April 20th. There are some Road Work signs that might be 
helpful to place as needed. That morning those signs will be stood up by members 
of the Sustainability Commitee.  

The HPD will be commi�ng a Patrol Officer/Cruiser to patrol the whole of 
Musquash on April 20 and in par�cular to help assure the safety of the volunteers.  

There will be two groups, one star�ng at each end of Musquash….but both groups 
will work ONE side of Musquash. For example, the group star�ng out at the Burns 
Hill Fire Sta�on could start on what would be their right side of Musquash. The 
second group star�ng out from the far end of the road would start on what would 
be their le� side of the road. By keeping all volunteers on one side of the road it 
will be easier for the Patrol Officer and safer for the volunteers. A line of 
communica�on will be established between each group and the patrol 
officer…this will be especially important when the two groups meet and need to 
crossover to complete the other side of the road.  


